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23rd September 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Cambridge Rugby Club –Year 5 and 6 Tag Rugby  
Wednesday 8th October 2025 

 
Your child has been selected to take part in the Tag Rugby Competition being held at Cambridge Rugby Club. 
The event will be taking place on Wednesday 8th October 2025 and involves schools throughout East 
Cambridgeshire.   
 
There will be a coach provided to take the children to the event and return them to school.  The children will 
leave school at 9.00 a.m. and we would anticipate that they would be back at school at 12.30 p.m. 
 
Children will need to bring two water bottles and a packed lunch. They will need to wear school PE kit and 
football boots, brought in a separate bag for them to change into once there.  Please bring warm clothes as we 
will be outside all afternoon, a plastic bag and a change of shoes. 
 
We would be grateful for a parent helper to come along for the day and help us.  Please log onto your child’s 
Scopay account and tick the permission box and tick the parent helpers box if you would like to help, by no later 
than Wednesday 1st October 2025.  If the school has not contacted you by the 3rd October 2025, your 
assistance has not been required this time, but we thank you for your offer.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss R Beal 

 
 
Miss R Beal 
P.E. CO-ORDINATOR 
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